
As part of this whole school wow day; pupils and staff are                     

invited to bring in special items that reflect who they are.               

This could be something from your background/heritage/

culture or something that you really love and is a big part of 

your personality. We are passionate about learning more 

about each other. Please feel free to wear special items of 

clothing, bring in food to share, or share photos, music, flags, 

books etc., and do let us know the stories behind your items.  

 

We are very excited to learn more about each 

other! 

          Bring Yourself Day 2024 

Previous ‘Bring Yourself Days’ have been a great success and lots 

of fun was had. Do look back at the photo gallery area of our  

website to see more pictures which may help to inspire this year’s 

efforts. We can’t wait to see what this year brings. 

Friday 3rd May 2024 


